

Eastern Upper Peninsula Intermediate School District

July 31, 2020

Dear Eastern Upper Peninsula families and communities:

On Wednesday June 17th, Governor Whitmer announced that it was her intention to allow the resumption of face-to-face instruction when the new school year begins. Collectively, we have reflected on our successes of remote learning over the last few months and learned from our challenges. We have come together across our communities to share and improve our practices.

Our districts have worked together to review the Governor's Return to School Roadmap and to develop our plans. We have worked closely with our area health departments and sought guidance from the CDC. Our plans will include safety protocols, instructional expectations, support for mental and social emotional health and operational procedures. Our goal is to get our students back to school in the safest way possible.

In the upcoming weeks, districts in the Eastern Upper Peninsula will announce the details of our plans. At this time, the following districts plan to offer face-to-face instruction to our students. In addition, districts plan to provide an online, virtual option for K-12 instruction with curriculum developed by local teachers and supplemented by content from multiple sources. Through regional collaboration and partnerships, students and families will be able to choose the program that best meets their needs.

Working together, districts in the Eastern Upper Peninsula Intermediate School District will create programming that will meet the needs of our students. Thank you for your support of public education in our communities!

Educationally yours,

Ms. Angie McArthur, Eastern Upper Peninsula Intermediate School District

Mr. Brian Reattoir, Brimley Area Schools

Mr. Bill Henry, Consolidated Community School Services

Mr. Robert Vaught, DeTour Area Schools/DATA

Mr. Joshua Reed, Engadine Consolidated Schools

Dr. Theresa Kallstrom, JKL Bahweting Anishnabe PSA

Mrs. Susie Schlehuber, Lake Superior Academy

Mr. Robert Lohff, Les Cheneaux Community Schools

Mrs. Amy Peterson, Mackinac Island Public Schools

Mrs. Amy Lester, Moran Township School District

Mrs. Stephanie Vittitow, Ojibwe Charter School

Ms. Angela Nettleton, Pickford Public Schools

Mr. Mark Pavloski, Rudyard Area Schools

Dr. Tim Hall, Sault Ste. Marie Area Public Schools

Mr. Don Gustafson, St. Ignace Area Schools

Mrs. Stacy Price, Tahquamenon Area Schools

Mrs. Rachel Bommarito, Three Lakes Academy

Mr. Thomas McKee, Whitefish Township Schools